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To whom this concerns at the FDA:

I am asking the FDA to delete item 5.9 of agenda item No.é in the draft guidelines for
vitamin and mineral supplements. It is the right of every citizen to be the gatekeeper
for truthful and non-misleading information about nutrition. and item 5.9 of the labeling
proposal is regressive, misleading and not in the best interest of the U.S. consumer.

Also, item 5.9 is in vieclation of the Dietary Supplement Health and Education Act of 1994
(DSHEA) .

Thank you very much for passing this notice on to as many people as is needed to make my
voice heard.
Sincerely,

Rene Mote
Qoltewah, Tennessee
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